luly 27, 2020

Mr. Aaron Stoup

City of Novi

26300 Lee Begold Drive
Novi, M1 48375

RE: Bedford Drive Paving

The Mattioli Company is currently in the process of completing the road
replacement on Bedford Drive. As a resident and an individual who has extensive
poured concrete experience, having supervised numerous major construction
projects, | am very impressed with the work Mattioli has put in place.

The quality of their work is exceptionally good and a tremendous improvement to
the neighborhood.

Most impressive were their means and methods, sequencing of the work,
accommodation of resident traffic and the courtesy of their workforce. The care
with which they conducted the work was appreciated by every resident | spoke
with regarding their performance.

They did a great job of executing a major project without any major
inconvenience.

Sincerely,
Dan Feliks ’

Il B<dford Drive
Northville, M| 48167



